
 

 
 

 

March 2020 
 
 
Dear Applicant 
 
Operations Manager 
 
Thank you for your interest in the above position.  The closing date for applications is 
noon on Sunday 19 April 2020 and interviews will be held week commencing 27 April 
2020. 
 
To assist you in your application, the following is enclosed: 

• Advert 
• Job description 
• Person specification 
• General information 
• Application Form 

 
If you would like to be considered for the post, your application should be returned to 
HR@redhillacademytrust.org.uk and consist of: 
 
 A fully completed application (together with a CV if that contains additional 

information) 
 A letter of up to two sides of A4 which states clearly your reasons for applying 

 
 
If you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact Ms Featherstone, 
Personnel Officer on enquiries@tuptonhall.derbyshire.sch.uk  
 
Finally, I would like to thank you for your interest in Tupton Hall School and look forward 
to receiving your application. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr A J Knowles 
Headteacher 
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